
  

INDUSTRIAL AUTOMATION 

Discontinuation Notice: 
  

  

  

A4 Series Servo Motors  

  

 

Effective January 1, 2017 

Panasonic will discontinue 

production of the A4 Series 

Servo Motors. 

This decision was result of 

several key components no 

longer available from our 

supplier. 

After 16 years of production The 

A4 Series has been replaced 

with the: 

► A5 & A5II Series Servo 

Motors 

  

 

  

Discontinued Motor Part 

Numbers: 

Motor part numbers starting 

with:  

► MAMA 

► MSMD 

► MQMA 

► MSMA 

► MDMA 

► MGMA 

► MFMA 

► MHMA 

  

Discontinued Driver Part 

Numbers: 

Driver part numbers starting 

with: 

► MADDT 

► MBDDT 

► MCDDT 

► MDDDT 

► MEDDT 

► MFDDT 

► MGDDT 

► MHDDT 

  
  

LAST TIME BUY DATE: 

December, 2016 

  


